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CHANGE OF COMPANY NAME AND ASX CODE 
 

 

Solara Minerals Ltd (formerly, Lycaon Resources Ltd) (Solara or the Company) is 

pleased to announce that following shareholder approval at the Company’s General 

Meeting held on 27 February 2025, the Australian Securities and Investments 

Commission has processed the change of name of the Company from Lycaon 

Resources Ltd to Solara Minerals Ltd. 

ASX is in the process of implementing the Company’s change of name and change 

of ASX code to ‘SLA’, which will take effect from the commencement of trading on 

Thursday, 6 March 2025. 

The Company’s subsequent rebranding will take place over the next few weeks. 

The Company’s website, emails and telephone numbers will remain and be 

maintained during the transition period to ensure no disruption to the availability of 

the Company. 

 

Any enquiries should be addressed to: admin@lycaonresources.com. 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Directors of the Company. 

 

- ENDS- 

 

 

For further information: 

Solara Minerals Ltd  

James Robinson (Executive Director) 

T: +61 8 6188 8181 
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